
Republic of the Philippines 
OFfICE OF THE PRESIDENT 

COMlWISSJON ON HIGHER EDUCATION 

REGIONAL MEMORANDlUM 
No. 237, Series of2022 

TO PRESIDENTS/OFFICERS-IN-CHARGE OF ST ATE UNIVERSITIES 
AND COLLEGE (SUC) IN REGION 2 

SUBJECT PUBLIC CONSULTATIONS ON THE REVISED sue LEVELLING 
CRITERIA AND GUIDELINES 

DATE August 12, 2022 

Attached is a copy of memorandum from AITY. CINDERELLA FILIPINA S. BENITEZ­
JARO, Executive Director IV, Commission on Higher Education, regarding the conduct ofa hybrid 
public consultation on the proposed revised SUC Levelling Instrument to be held on August 3 I, 
2022 from 9:00AM to 4:00PM, to be attended by SUC Presidents and their officers-in-charge for 
SUC Levelling. 

All part1c1pants are requested to register through this link: 
https://bit. ly/publ iconsu ltationsuclevel ling 

Please contact Ms. Julie Anne Aturdido at telephone number (+632) 8351-0803 or email at 
oiqag.qadivision@ched.gov.ph for your questions or clarifications. 

For your active participation . 

Digitally signed by Marco 

/)" A--.__ Cicero F. Domingo 
j V -.___ ·u , Date: 202208.15 

08:08:39 +08'00' 
ATTY. MARCO CICERO F. DOMINGO 
OIC-Director IV 

Encl : as stated 

Kindly rate the delivery of our services through the link below: 
Link: bit.ly/CHEDR02CSS 
Your response shall help us improve our systems and procedures so we can better serve you. 
Thank you. 

:agsl/ 7621 

2 Dalan na Imammo Comer By-Pass Road, Regional Government Center, Carig Sur, Tuguegarao City, Cagayan 
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FOR PRESIDENTS/OFFICERS-IN-CHARGE, STATE UNIVERSITIES AND 
COLLEGES 

DIRECTORS, CHED CENTRAL AND REGIONAL OFFICES 

SUBJECT : PUBLIC CONSULTATIONS ON THE REVISED sue LEVELLING CRITERIA 
AND GUIDELINES 

DATE AUGUST 1, 2022 

The Commission, through the Office of Institutional Quality Assurance and Governance (OIQAG), 
shall conduct a hybrid public consultation on the proposed revised SUC Levelling Instrument to 
be held on August 31 , 2022 from 9:00 AM to 4:00 PM. 

All sue Presidents and their officers-in-charge for SUC Levelling are invited to participate in the 
said activity. 

Likewise, all CHED Central and Regional Directors and their staff assigned for the SUC Levelling 
are enjoined to attend. 

All participants are required to register through this link: https://bit.ly/publiconsultationsuclevelling 

The Zoom credentials will be automatically generated after registration. All registered participants 
will be provided a copy of the draft criteria and guidelines to their registered emails. 

For questions or clarifications, you may contact with Ms. Julie Anne Aturdido at tefephone number 
(+632) 8351-0803 or email at oiqag.qadivision@ched.gov.ph. 

AT 
Executive Director IV 
Contact us: executivedirector@ched.gov.ph I (+63) 998-592-1880 
Give us Feedback: https://bit.ly/OEDCCSS 
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